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COMMANDER. 3-INCH

SELECT MODELS TO BE
DISCONTINUED

Federal Signal announces that all Commandere 3-inch Flashing Lights and select Commander 3-inch Compartment Lights will be
discontinued. Single-Color, White LED, and Dual-Color Red/White LED Compartment light models will continue to be available in our
product line.

DISCONTINUED MODELS

DISCONTINUED MODEL DESCRIPTION

COMMANDER® 3-INCH FLASHING LIGHTS DISCONTINUED

COM3FAC 6-LED, 3-inch round light, Amber LEDs, Clear lens
COM3FBC 6-LED, 3-inch round light, Blue LEDs, Clear lens
COM3FRC 6-LED, 3-inch round light, Red LEDs, Clear lens
COM3FAA 6-LED, 3-inch round light, Amber LEDs, Amber lens
COM3FBB 6-LED, 3-inch round light, Blue LEDs, Blue lens
COM3FRR 6-LED, 3-inch round light, Red LEDs, Red lens

SELECT COMMANDER® 3-INCH COMPARTMENT LIGHTS DISCONTINUED
COM3SRR 6-LED, 3-inch round light, Red LEDs, Red lens

COM3SBWC 6-LED, 3-inch round light, separate control of colors, (3) Blue / (3) White LEDs, Clear lens

TIMING

New orders for the discontinued models will be accepted only while supplies last.
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